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July 3, 2025 
 
 
 
The Honorable Don Zeman 
Mayor, City of Hinckley 
106 1st Street SE 
PO Box 366 
Hinckley, MN  55037-0708 
 
RE: May 13, 2025, Compliance Evaluation Inspection and Letter of Warning – Completion of Corrective 

Actions 
 
Dear Mayor Zeman: 
 
This letter acknowledges that the City of Hinckley (Regulated Party) has completed the corrective 
actions described in the Minnesota Pollution Control Agency’s (MPCA) May 13, 2025, Compliance 
Evaluation Inspection (CEI) Report and Letter of Warning (LOW). 
 
On June 10 and June 27, 2025, the Regulated Party submitted a response to the LOW. Based upon this 
information, MPCA staff have determined that the corrective actions contained in the LOW have been 
completed. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Lu Berry at 651-757-2784 or lu.berry@state.mn.us. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter and your cooperation in fulfillment of the requirements. 
 
Sincerely, 

Lu Berry 
This document has been electronically signed. 

Lu Berry 
Environmental Specialist 
Municipal Division 
 
LU:vs 
 
cc: Jerry Williams, Lead Operator, PeopleService (e-copy) 
 Paul Christensen, Northern Minnesota Region Manager, PeopleService (e-copy) 
 Leaha Jackson, City Administrator, City of Hinckley (e-copy) 
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